

Jonathan O'Dea MP Member for Davidson



7 December 2020

9 DEC'20 8:07

Mayor Gail Giles-Gidney Willoughby City Council PO Box 57 CHATSWOOD NSW 2057

Dear Mayor Giles-Gidney, Caul

Re: Western Harbour Tunnel and Warringah Freeway Update Project Assessment

Thank you for sending me a copy of your recent letter sent to Mr Glen Snow, Director Transport Assessments DPIE, regarding the above Project.

I appreciate the opportunity to consider your concerns and will keep them in mind in the context of any relevant communications.

Yours sincerely,

The Hon. Jonathan O'Dea MP Member for Davidson

Irathan JDle

KB/JOD